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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

This project is absolutely necessary with the high rate of houseless folks growing rapidly in the Lair
Hill area. I was a resident in Lair hill on SW 1st and sadly had to relocate because the trash was
getting out of hand. They need warmth and a clean shelter.
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